From: Linda MacDougall

To: councilagenda@lonond.ca

Cc: Bcc:

Date: Fri, 24 May 2024 12:11:05 -0400

Subject: lawn mower curfew

The idea of a 6 p.m. lawn cutting curfew should not even be considered. It will not deter people from cutting their lawns or force people to buy electric lawn mowers.

That is a cost many cannot afford when prices are high for so many things. It would also add to items in the landfill.

Years ago council made decisions about tree removal on our own property. Perhaps you should deal with the serious issues facing this city and leave tax paying property owners responsible for their own property upkeep.

Linda MacDougall